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Hi 

We would love to see a new lidl in the area, this would be a massive benefit for us. It’s
much closer meaning less distance travelling and the convenience would be a big
advantage.

This would also provide jobs for locals in the area and lidl is well know for being a good
employer.

I think overall this would be a great benefit to add to the area and definitely support this.

Thanks




